
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

August 11, 2018 Meeting Minutes:

President Ben Setzer called the meeting to order. There were 8 members in attendance. The Secretary 
read the minutes of the July 14, 2018 minutes. There were no corrections to the July minutes. 

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $972.23 with another $61.50 to be deposited today.

Old Business:  .
The sale of the Fusion repeater was discussed and there have been no responses. Mark Dawkins is 

going to check and see what version of firmware is installed.

New Business: 
It was announced that Eugene McClain had passed away.

There was general discussion about how to attract attention to Ham radio with the Christmas in the Square 
being a possibility. It was also decided that the club would no longer man a booth at the Seaboard Festival due 
to the carnival atmosphere that has taken over.

There has been no further response from the BSA about participating in a radio program with them.
Rusty George gave a demonstration about fox hunting with a 2 meter/440 antenna kit he had assembled.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 a.m. and the rag chew continued until 
11:15a.m. 

Allan Brown / W4EAB
Secretary / Treasurer

.


